Barnett, Mary

From: Roger Burke <trailman57@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 11:49 AM
To: WaterbodyComments

Subject: Buffalo River

Dear ADEQ:

| believe that Big Creek and the Buffalo should be designated as “Category 5” to ensure that an investigation will be made
to determine the source of contamination. That way it can be addressed. Arkansans need to know. The entire U.S. of A. needs to
know.

Sincerely,
Roger Burke

3830 Appaloosa Way
Springdale, AR 72764



